Dear parents (KG-V)

Amidst the COVID 19 and keeping in view that the studies of our students are not hampered, a group has been prepared by the class teachers on whatsapp chat for online teaching. Kindly note down the following points –

1. Study material (videos and voice message) of every subject will be made available on the group between 10 am and 11 am from 1st April, 2020.
2. You are requested not to leave the group.
3. As the group is made for teaching purpose, no unnecessary posts should be done in the group.
4. In case of any query, please feel free to contact the subject teacher in the group between 11 am – 12 noon.

